
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Reception Class Parents & Carers 

 

I am writing to further update you on the staff absence in our Caterpillars class.  

During the continued absence of Mrs Yeaman, and Mrs Baines, the class will be taught by Miss Scott 

who has done a fantastic job this week. She will be supported by our talented teaching assistants, 

Miss Whiteside, Miss Caile and Mrs Hardman. Miss Eade will be working closely with all of them to 

ensure that your children continue to learn well in a supportive and caring environment.  

I will update you when I have further information on Mrs Yeaman’s and Mrs Baines’ return. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards 

John Birch 


